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New Mural  There is a new mural at the Peace Raleigh Apartments parking garage at the corner 

of Johnson Street and West Street.  Kane Realty worked with the artist Maya Freelon and 

muralists Artie Barksdale and Jay Coachman to create this giant mural in Smoky Hollow.  The 

work was unveiled August 29th at a reception for the artists.  The mural is an interpretive homage 

to the history of the Smoky Hollow community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/smokyhollowraleigh/?_rdr


Development and Growth  Glenwood South, as well as all of downtown Raleigh, continue to 

grow at a rapid pace.  Check out the details in the latest State Of Downtown   prepared by 

Downtown Raleigh Alliance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://downtownraleigh.org/sod-2022


Rename the Park  The park currently known as Devereaux Meadow Park has been included for 

funding on the proposed parks bond referendum for the City of Raleigh.  Thank you to those of 

you who helped get this park included on the proposal.  Please vote for the parks bond this fall.  

In the meantime, the City is proposing to change the name of the park.  Proposed names include 

Gateway Park, Smoky Hollow Park, or Robinson-Greenberg Park.  Please go to the Raleigh parks  

website to vote for your choice of names. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://raleighnc.gov/parks/parks-and-greenway-bond-projects
https://raleighnc.gov/projects/devereux-meadow-project


Glenwood South Scooter Swag Hunt  On Saturday , September 17th from 2-4 pm personnel from  

Raleigh Transportation  will be in the scooter corrals along Glenwood Avenue between 

Hillsborough Street and Johnson Street to provide information about the City’s e-scooter parking 

corral program.  They will also have free prizes and promo codes.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://raleighnc.gov/events/scooter-swag-hunt


First Friday in Glenwood South in October  DRA’s First Friday in October (7th) will highlight the 

Glenwood South neighborhood.  We will be closing part of Tucker Street off Glenwood Avenue 

for vendors and music by Niito.  Search the City will also host Games on Glenwood Avenue 

Scavenger Hunt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://theniitoband.com/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/games-on-glenwood-adventure-scavenger-hunt-tickets-407080878867?aff=erelexpmlt


GSNC mixer at Hampton Inn and Suites  The Hampton Inn and Suites, 600 Glenwood Avenue will 

be hosting the next GSNC mixer on Tuesday, September 20th,  5:30 to 7:30 pm.  The mixer will 

also be a reception for artist Dawn Marie Rozzo.  Join us for an enjoyable evening with your 

Glenwood South neighbors. 

 

 


